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NRAMP Website 

You may like to visit our website, which has 
comprehensive information about the study, 
including general overview, frequently asked 

questions, newsletters and contact details 

www.maprc.org.au/nramp 
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NRAMP Contact Details 

Ms Alisa Turbić (Co-ordinator) 

Monash Alfred Psychiatry Research 
Centre (MAPrc) 
Level 4, 607 St Kilda Rd 
Melbourne 
VICTORIA, 3004 

 
Ph: (03) 9076-6591 

Email: alisa.turbic@monash.edu 

NRAMP Research Personnel 

NRAMP Chief Investigator: 
Professor Jayashri Kulkarni 

Psychiatrist,  Director MAPrc 
 

NRAMP Co-ordinator: 
Ms Alisa Turbić  
Research Assistant 

http://www.maprc.org.au/nramp
mailto:heather.gilbert@monash.edu


The National Register 
of Antipsychotic Medication 

in Pregnancy (NRAMP) 
 

 The National Register of Antipsychotic 

Medication in Pregnancy (NRAMP) is 

a national, ongoing, observational 

research study for women who take 

antipsychotic medication during 

pregnancy 

 
  We aim to develop evidence-based 

guidelines for the safe use of these 

medications during pregnancy 

 
 This research study has been 

approved by the Alfred Hospital 

Ethics Committee 

 
 Involvement in this research study is 

voluntary 

Would you like to take part 

in NRAMP? 

We are looking for women of 
child-bearing age who: 

 
 Take antipsychotic medication during 

pregnancy 

 
 Are pregnant or have had a baby in the 

last 12 months 

 
 Live in Australia 

 Are able to provide informed consent 

Women may join the study during 

pregnancy or at any time during the first 

12 months after birthing 

 
Interviews are conducted by telephone 

during pregnancy and for the first 

12 months after birthing 

For more information 
please complete this form, or call 

the Co-ordinator as below 

I am interested to learn more about 
antipsychotic medication use 

during pregnancy 

 
Name: 

Address: 

Phone: 

Email: 

Please post to: 
 

Ms Alisa Turbić (Co-ordinator) 
MAPrc, Level 4, 607 St Kilda Rd 
Melbourne, VICTORIA, 3004 
 
Or ph: (03) 9076-6591 
 

Or email:   heather.gilbert@monash.edu 

mailto:heather.gilbert@monash.edu
mailto:heather.gilbert@monash.edu

